
 

NOTICE: COMMUNITY APPEARANCE 

BOARD MEETING POSTPONED 
 
 

The Community Appearance Board Meeting, 

scheduled for 5:30 pm on Wednesday, March 

14, 2007, has been postponed. 

 

The meeting will take place at  

5:30 pm on Wednesday, March 28, 2007  

on the 8th Floor of City Hall, located at 100 

North Andrews Avenue.   

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience. 
 


